
Women's Basketball Cart 
 
The grant allowed us to purchase a new Basketball Rack. It’s nice to be able to roll out our new 
basketball rack during practice and during games and not have it tip over plus it looks awesome with our 
Hawks Logo on it as you can see from the photo below. 
  
As we host several basketball tournaments and basketball camps here at Las Positas College, it’s nice to 
have a first-class looking rack to roll out to complement our first-class facility. 
  
We value the Care grant and want to thank CARE for its generosity. 
  
Clarence Morgan 
Head Coach Women’s Basketball 
 

 


